
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Professor Sir Peter Gregson 
A message of condolence from Trustees and Staff of  

The Royal Anniversary Trust 

 

The Trustees and staff of  The Royal Anniversary Trust are deeply saddened by 

the death of our highly respected Trustee, Professor Sir Peter Gregson. He was 

a long-standing friend of the Trust and The Queen’s Anniversary Prizes scheme; 

we were fortunate to benefit from his support and guidance for many years. 

 

Sir Peter was a man of extraordinary grace and good humour and we are 

grateful for the wisdom and experience he was kind enough to share with us, 

and with the education sector as a whole. 

 

We offer our deepest condolences to his wife Lady Gregson and their three 

daughters.  


